
If we truly intend to preserve our freedom and liberty as citizens of the United States, then it is imperative that we take action now to 
preserve our freedom of choice in the marketplace, and support these small businesses offering movie experiences that are genuine 
alternatives to the "all the same films showing everywhere at the same time" scheduling of the megaplex theaters. Are we indeed 
citizens enjoying true freedom of choice, or are we becoming mere consumers of whatever the corporate world of Hollywood deems 
to feed us? Support HB 3376!


